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Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 10:52:50 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council
Date & Time: 03/20/2022 10:52 am
Response #: 551
Submitter ID: 46620
IP address: 2601:601:9d00:bb60:5c9b:7960:c90b:3550
Time to complete: 10 min. , 41 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Meridian Park

2. (○) Email

3. Martin Kral

4. 1317 N 183rd St, Shoreline, WA 98133, Shoreline, WA 98133, Shoreline, WA 98133

5. 2065469692

6. buessi@msn.com

7. Tree preservation should be prioritized when redevelopment is being proposed for an area. In our immediate neighborhood just east of Aurora and
north of 175th (the so-called Town Center) we see mature trees being removed even when they are on public property or at the edge of a lot. These
situations should require additional attention in the permitting process, since such trees already are endangered by impermeable surface
challenges. Shoreline should encourage tree replanting whenever a property owner indicates that a tree or trees should face removal.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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